
 

Follow us on Social Media 

                 Facebook: The Glenn Minnetonka 

 

            Instagram: glenn_minnetonka 

 

    TwiƩer: @GlennMinnetoka 



A FRIENDLY REMINDER: NOT  YOURS- PLEASE DON’T TOUCH/TAKE 
 

Notice something pretty outside someone's apartment? See a beautiful decoration around The 
Glenn? It has been brought to our attention that people have been “helping themselves to” and/

or “fiddling with” others belongings outside their apartment doors and/or gathering Glenn-
owned decorations to take to their apartments. Residents take great pride in decorating their 

doorways; please don’t touch or remove any items that do not belong to you. Thank you. 

A Kind Face ConnecƟon by Mary Starshak 
Kind Faces conƟnues as a volunteer service here at the Glenn encouraging residents to get to know and visit those neighbors who 
cannot get out and about.  It takes its name from the following poem from St. Francis of Assisi, the most beloved saint of the                         
Western world.  We hope you find his words upliŌing. 

Joy is the greatest cleanser and it is the greatest tesƟmony to our faith. 

“Toil with happiness,” my Lord said to me. 

God sent his servant on an errand through a dangerous part of the world. 

The servant, having received in hand what God wanted delivered, 

turned to the Holy and said, My Beloved Master, do you have a final instrucƟon?” 

and God replied, “A kind face is a precious giŌ.” 



Welcome New Staff Members  

· Aleauh Daggs:                                  
Resident Assistant 

· Nancy Mugwanja:                                   
Resident Assistant 

· James Flah:                    
Resident Assistant 

 

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff 

· Phyrace Nyabuto: 12 Years 

· Fatou Conta: 7 years 

· Aaron Lane: 4 years 

· Watchen Yalley: 3 Years 



Families have the right to meet with other 
family members at The Glenn Minnetonka. 
We have reserved the Chapel every                   
second Wednesday of the Month at 5:00pm. 
Please note this meeting is not attended by a staff person,  
unless requested by the families participating.   

Amanda Bochet is the designated staff member to provide 
support and follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with 
coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular topic. 
Please contact Amanda  at  952-345-4408 or at                                            
ABochet@greatlakesmc.com if you have any                     
questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Attention Residents 

In order to best serve each of you, it’s important that we are 
aware of all residents who use oxygen and/or power recliners. In 
the event of an extended power loss, we need to ensure we know 
of the folks who may need additional support.  Please check with 

the front desk to ensure you are on our list.  

Exciting New Tastes at Our 

Friday Morning Social  
 

 

Each week this month will 
feature a new treat!  

 

Friday 4/5:                                         
Donuts from                                       

Funner Brothers of                   
Golden Valley 

 

Friday 4/12:                                         
Assorted bagels &                     

cream cheeses  
 

Friday 4/19:                                         
Assorted Muffins 

 

Friday 4/26:                                         
Croissants   


